From: Kaitlyn A. Luck

To: McClure. Dean. EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: surface commingle for Ray State Slot 3 Tank Battery
Date: Monday, September 14, 2020 2:17:56 PM
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Thank you!

Kaitlyn A. Luck — Associate | Holland & Hart LLP | (0) 505.954.7286 (m) 361.648.1973

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 1:58 PM

To: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com>

Subject: RE: surface commingle for Ray State Slot 3 Tank Battery

External Email

Hello Ms. Luck,
It was; hopefully for yourself as well.

This application (PLC-697) will now be placed on hold for the lesser of either 30 days or the OCD receives
confirmation that the interest owners of the production involved have received notice in accordance with
19.15.12.10 NMAC, after which it will be placed back under review.

Dean McClure

Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211

From: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com>

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 1:22 PM

To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] RE: surface commingle for Ray State Slot 3 Tank Battery

Mr. McClure,
Hope the weekend was nice.

I’m writing to follow up with you regarding notice of this application. By this email, MRC requests
the application be placed on hold to effectuate notice to the parties noted below. MRC will circle
back (by the end of the month) to provide confirmation of actual or constructive notice to each
affected party. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Kaitlyn

From: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Friday, September 4, 2020 12:00 PM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
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Subject: Re: surface commingle for Ray State Slot 3 Tank Battery

Hi - I will look into this and get back to you.

On Sep 4, 2020, at 11:37 AM, McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> wrote:

External Email

Hello Ms. Luck,

| am reviewing the surface commingling application for the Ray State Slot 3 Tank Battery (PLC-697)

operated by Matador Production Company (228937).

Do you have documentation demonstrating that the following notices were received by the recipient?

8/17/2020 Brandi Blair Raindl 9414811898765829352624 In-Transit
8/21/2020 Cypress Gas Corporation 9414811898765829352167 In-Transit
9/2/2020 Hillier, LLC 9414811898765829352372 Rdy Pickup
8/31/2020 Holsum, Inc. 9414811898765829352013 Returned
8/15/2020 Jan Duncker 9414811898765829352419 Awaiting
8/17/2020 John A. Petmecky c/o Jeffery Alan Petmecky 9414811898765829352426 In-Transit
8/18/2020 L.D. Williams & Shirley Ann Williams 9414811898765829352570 Returned
9/2/2020 Margaret L. Reischman 9414811898765829350200 Awaiting
8/26/2020 Melissa Brown 9414811898765829350286 Returned
8/26/2020 Mineras Resources, LLC 9414811898765829350279 In-Transit
9/2/2020 Ned R. Arthur 9414811898765829350859 Awaiting
9/1/2020 Sylvite Corporation 9414811898765829350781 Returned
8/15/2020 Turner Royalties, LLC 9414811898765829350941 In-Transit
8/16/2020 Jack C. Holland 9414811898765829350637 In-Transit
8/17/2020 George Phillip Huey 9414811898765829350101 In-Transit
8/17/2020 Tumbler Energy Partners, LLC 9414811898765829358862 In-Transit

Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Qil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

(505) 469-8211
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